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Brother	
  Knights,	
  
 
I hope everyone had a blessed and Merry Christmas. 
 
Old Business 

1. Media Kiosk is still in the building stage.  I thought I had made excellent progress on it, but I 
had a setback. 

2. Nut sales are continuing after weekend masses. 
3. The Potluck Christmas party was held December 6.  We had fair attendance, but it would 

have been nice to have more people attend.   Gift cards were given to the widows of KC 
member’s.  We have received several thank you cards. 

4. There is a Fourth Degree Exemplification on January 17, in Burlington and another on 
February 7, at St. Olaf’s in DeForest.  Any third degree member that would like to join the 
Fourth Degree can contact the Grand Knight or any Fourth Degree Member. 

 
New Business 

1. In order to keep our tax exempt status, please record your volunteer hours and give them to 
your Grand Knight.  Volunteer hours have to be reported to the state office by January 21. 

2. In honor of Catholic Schools Week, our council is sponsoring a 
pancake breakfast at St. Michael’s on January 25, from 8 a.m to 
noon.  The cost is $6 for adults, $5 for seniors,  $3 for students ages 
4-12, and children age 3 and under are free.  We need members to 
help set up, cook, serve and clean up.  We also need electric fry pans for cooking the hash 
browns.  Proceeds from this breakfast will be donated to Blessed Trinity Parish School.  This 
is great way for our council to show our support for Catholic Education. 

3. January Birthdays:  Denman Bruening, Paul Cutsforth, Thomas Gaukel, Leo Hanson, Harold 
Havlik, Torrey Latham, Mark Lins, James Lord, Ronald Miller, Raymon Ostertag, and John 
Timmons. 

4. Please remember the sick and disabled in your prayers:  Jim Roth, Thomas Grebe, Joe 
Rubesch, Dave L. Munz, Tubby Schroeder, Marie Ryan, Mike Hochstein, Geraldine Pelanek, 
Arlene Michels, Helen Karl’s son Tom, Lyman (Junior) Hahn, Philip Baebler, and Scott 
Clemen’s father-in-law, Chuck Zeman,  

5. Roger Clemans passed away in December.  There will be a memorial mass for Roger on June 
30, 2015, at 5:30 p.m. and another on September 29, 2015, at 5:30 p.m. 

6. The next regular meeting is January 13, 2015 at 7:30 p.m. 
7. The next officer’s meeting is January 22, 2015 at 7:30 p.m. 

 
“My concern is not whether God is on our side; my greatest concern is to be on God’s side, for God 
is always right.” 

Abraham Lincoln 
Robert F. Koresh 
rfk835@gmail.com 
608-592-1392 


